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First name: Leslie

Last name: Hvozda

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: 

   I'd like to request that you not consider opening up trails in the Rapid River area to motorized use, even if just

on certain trails to the boundary. I've been many places in this region where those signs are ignored, and illegal

use is frequent if there are legal access trails. Please maintain the peaceful nature of this region and keep it non-

motorized traffic only 

Thank you!

Leslie Hvozda


